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MASTERPLAN UPDATE

Rosslare Europort together with the OPW is embarking on the largest ever
investment in the history of the port.

While we will be working to ensure minimum disruption during the phases of
construction works there will be changes at the port to general access, parking,
facilities and traffic routes over the next 26 months.

We will be providing regular up-dates to you so that you understand the changes
and communicate them with your staff, service providers and customers. It is
essential that all users of the port familiarise themselves with these changes as
they occur to support the port operate safely and efficiently at all times.

All Passenger, Bus, Staff and Terminal Service Vehicle users of the port please
note the following;

» Effective from Tuesday 8t of August, the carpark area highlighted in red will
close until further notice.

» Staff and public parking will now be facilitated together in the green car park
only.

* Traffic signage will be in place to guide carpark users to the open carparks.

* Passenger check-in will remain as normal.

THERE WILL BE LIMITED SET DOWN, PUBLIC & STAFF CAR PARKING IN THE
GREEN HIGHLIGHTED AREA. ONLY STAFF THAT ARE WORKING DIRECTLY IN THE
PORT WILL HAVE ACCESS TO PARKING. THERE WILL BE NO FACILITY FOR STAFF
LONG TERM PARKING or HGV’s. A FULL CLAMPING SYSTEM WILL BE IN PLACE.
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